
From: Jeanine Hill

To: Columbia River Crossing; 

CC:

Subject: Support for new I5 Bridge with light rail

Date: Thursday, May 29, 2008 7:57:50 AM

Attachments:

To whom it may concern. 
 
I have read all the negative reaction to the new bridge plan in the news. 
 
To counter the loud negative voices, I support the new bridge plan with 
light rail. 
 
We are a part of the Portland Metropolitan region.  The region is using 
light rail, why would we do anything else other than extend the chosen 
system north into Clark county? 
 
I would love to see a west trunk of light rail from Ridgefield all the way 
down to Expo and I'd like to see an east trunk from Battle Ground down to 
the Airport.  In addition I would like to see us use existing rail corridors 
for commuter rail such as we see in the NE corridor or in Chicago. 
 
Keep up the good work. 
 
Regards, 
 
Jeanine Hill 
jhill@fnscg.com 
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